
 

 

June 30, 2021 
 
via RESS 
 
Christine Long 
Registrar 
Ontario Energy Board 
27th Floor 
2300 Yonge Street 
Toronto, ON 
M4P 1E4 
Registrar@oeb.ca 
 
Dear Ms. Long 
 
Re:  OEB Innovation Sandbox Renewal Consultation 
 Board File No.: EB-2021-0180 

 
 

On June 23, 2021 the Ontario Energy Board (“OEB”) issued a letter announcing the initiation of 
the OEB Innovation Sandbox Renewal Consultation. In response, Elexicon Energy Inc. 
(“Elexicon”) is submitting this letter to indicate its interest in participating and will not be seeking 
cost eligibility. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Steve Zebrowski 
Manager, Regulatory Policy 
szebrowski@elexiconenergy.com 
 
 


